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Tuesday 14" December

Dear Parents/ Carers

Thank you so much for your generosity at the Christmas Fayre on Friday — we have not counted all the money yet but
will let you know the total as soon as we have it. We have a few more things to make you aware of before we end for
the Christmas break on Friday 17" December 2021.

Star Christmas Day

Thursday 16" December will be our Christmas day. We would like children to come in festive clothing, this can either
be party clothes or Christmas jumpers. They do not need to wear uniform. They will have their Christmas dinner on
this day and there will be discos in the afternoon.

EY — disco 1:45pm-2:15pm
Year 1 and 2 Disco 2:15pm — 3:15pm

All children in Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 will be taken to the hall to enjoy their disco during the afternoon.
Sweets and drinks for these children will cost £1.50. If you wish for your child to have a bag of sweets (Halal will be
provided) and a cup drink, please send in £1.50 and give it to your class teacher before Thursday.

KS2 Disco—3:15pm — 4:15pm

Children in Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 will be able to have sweets, drinks and also packet of crisps as their disco is after school.
They will need to bring £2 to school with them and they can purchase their goodies at the disco at the end of the day.
Please send them with the correct money.

All KS2 children will need to be collected or a written note needs to be provided if you wish them to walk home.
The usual permission for the end of the day does not apply. They will be dismissed from their own classroom door.

Star Boxing Day

Children do not need to wear uniform on Friday 17" December. We will be enjoying a day of games and fun.

Return to school January 2022

We hope that you have enjoyed all of our Christmas activities as much as we have. We wish you a healthy and happy
break and we return to the academy on Tuesday 4™ January 2022

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year to you all from all of us at Star Academy

Yours sincerely,
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